
 
 

 
 

 
 
         Business Support Centre 
         5 Beacon Way 
         Hull 
         HU3 4AE 
        
         Tel: 01482 347620 
         Email: paul.robinson16@nhs.net 
 
19th March 2019 
 
Dear Pharmacy Provider 
 
Re: 2019/20 – Commissioning Intentions 
 
You currently have a contract with City Health Care Partnership CIC (“CHCP”) for the delivery of the following 
services: 
 
Pharmacy Provided Sexual Health Services (EHC). 
 
Your current contract is due to expire on 31st March 2019. 
 
The purpose of this letter is to confirm that it is our intention to continue to contract with you beyond the 
current expiry date until 31st March 2020. 
 
We will issue you with either a new contract or a contract variation (if you have contract extensions available) 
as soon as possible. Until you receive a new contract or contract variation delivery of service will continue 
under the existing Agreement Terms and Conditions. 
 
If you do not wish to renew your contract beyond the current expiry date of 31st March 2019 please inform me 
immediately by email using the email address above. 
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Paul Robinson MCIPS 
Procurement and Contracts Lead 

mailto:paul.robinson16@nhs.net

